CAA MEETING MINUTES - SEPTEMBER 8, 2019 SAN MATEO COUNTY EVENT CENTER

The meeting was called to order by Craig Fife, CAA President

1)	Craig Fife Sensei thanked everyone for coming to the Doshu Seminar. The Division Heads commented how amazing the seminar was, especially to see all the different organization represented. 

2)	Announcement of the next meeting: Craig Fife Sensei
It was announced that the next CAA Meeting will take place on February 23 at Aikido San Jose.

3)	Craig Fife, CAA President then adjourned the meeting.
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